Police visit FCAL for National Police Week
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May 26, 2011 - Teaching kids about public safety brought closure to National Police Week in
Leonard this past Friday. Lt. Jeff Stapleton from the Royce City Police Department and deputies
from the Fannin County Sheriff's Office volunteered their time to allow the students at First
Christian of Leonard to ask all the questions they could think of. The highlight of the morning for
the younger students was climbing through the patrol cars and seeing the lights and hearing the

sirens.

Pictured above right is Lt. Stapleton and two Fannin County Sheriff's Deputies as they
display a patrol car - complete with lights and sirens - to the students at First Christian
Academy of Leonard. - Photo courtesy of Terence Burnside




